
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Joint Application of Missouri-American ) 
Water Company and Audrain Public Water Supply District )  Case No. WO-2017-0191 
No. 1 for Approval of a Territorial Agreement Concerning )  Tracking No. YW-2017-0272 
Territory in Audrain County, Missouri ) 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by and 

through counsel, and hereby states for its Staff Recommendation: 

1.  On June 26, 2017, Missouri-American Water Company filed a compliance 

tariff to comply with the terms of the Missouri Public Service Commission’s Report  

and Order, issued on April 6, 2017 and effective on May 6, 2017, and the subsequent  

Order Granting Motion for Extension of Time and Setting Time for Responses, issued and 

effective on June 9, 2017. 

2. After review, Staff recommends approval of P.S.C. MO No. 13, First Revised 

Sheet No. CA9.1, canceling P.S.C. MO No. 13, Original Sheet No. CA9.1. 

WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will approve the filed compliance 

tariff, and grant such other and further relief as the Commission considers just in  

the circumstances. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Jacob T. Westen  
Jacob T. Westen  
Deputy Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 65265 
 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-5472 (Voice) 
573-751-9285 (Fax) 
jacob.westen@psc.mo.gov 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile, or electronically mailed to all parties and or counsel of record on  
this 3rd day of July, 2017. 

 
/s/ Jacob T. Westen 
 


